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 Term 3 in Clownfish
Welcome back, we hope that you had a wonderful and relaxing Christmas break and wish you all a Happy New Year. The topic for Term 3 is ‘Dragons and Mythical Creatures’. We have some exciting work to look forward to this term.
English
In English we will be reading ‘The Egg’ by M.P Robertson and Jack in the Beanstalk. We will be looking at story writing; focusing on the characters, settings and story sequencing. 

Maths
In Maths this term we will develop our counting skills and our understanding of number. We will be starting the term with fractions.This will be followed across the term with measurement, multiplication and division.

PE
PE
Clownfish will have PE on a                      . Please ensure your child comes to school with the correct, named PE kit and that it is in school every day. 

Please ensure that if children are bringing money in to school, that it is in a named envelope, so that we can keep it safe.

Finally…

Art
Please could you provide your child with a old, clean sock as we will be making dragon sock puppets. 
Class Web Page
Remember to keep looking at our class web page to see some of our wonderful learning.
As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or queries.

Thank you for your continued support.
Miss Brewster.
How You Can Help


Please read with your child every day and talk to them about what they are reading. Ask them questions about the story, characters and plot. Can they predict what will happen next? Greedy Reader goal this term is to read 35 times.





When the children are writing they need to be thinking about their punctuation; using capital letters, full stops and finger spaces. This can be for homework or recording anything they learn from their research. 





Please encourage your child to form their letters correctly when they are writing at home. If you are unsure about this please come and ask me.











How You Can Help





Practise counting from any given number both forwards and backwards. Learning number bonds and subtraction facts to twenty. 





Come along…





To Snuggle Buggle on Fridays 2.30-3pm. There will be no Snuggle Buggle on the last Friday of term.








Our Termly Project!





For this terms project we would like the children to make a dragon using any medium,


so let them use their imaginations and be creative. 








Term 3 Clownfish

1

